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…I am writing to recommend HHSDR Architects & Engineers for any design or other initiatives and to convey our 

satisfaction with their work. In 2010, HHSDR submitted and presented plans for the Rissell-Schreyer Dome here 

on the campus of Thiel College.  

  

We chose HHSDR as the firm to lead our construction of the Rissell-Schreyer Dome and felt this was one of our 

successful projects during the past few years.  HHSDR also submitted designs for a building that the College is 

undertaking soon, and while the result was that the donor wanted to go in a different direction, their work was 

top quality and we will consider them anytime we consider future projects… 

 

- Troy D. VanAken, Ph.D., President, Thiel College, February 1, 2012 

 

 


